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Pronunciation challenge 
 

Pre-intermediate and Intermediate students 
 
 

Would you rather own a 
yacht or a four-wheel 
drive? 

When was the last time 
you had to wait in a 
queue? 

Would you be interested 
in going on a space 
voyage? 

Have you ever seen an 
owl in real life? 

What foreign 
languages do you 
speak? 
 

What's your favourite 
castle? 

When was the last time 
you had to call in a 
plumber? 

Have you seen the film 
Tomb Raider? 

Do you prefer dark 
chocolate or dairy 
chocolate? 

How often do you go to 
the sauna? 

How often do you use 
wi-fi? 

What do you think of 
gift vouchers? 
 

Do you always keep 
your receipts in case 
you decide to take 
something back to the 
shop? 

What colour are the 
cupboards in your 
kitchen? 

Do you think clothes 
should be comfortable 
or fashionable? 

What's your favourite 
dessert? 

Have you ever been to a 
desert? 
 

Does your country have 
many islands? 

If you could own any 
vehicle on the planet, 
which one would you 
choose? 

How does autumn 
make you feel? 

When was the last time 
you wore a suit? 

What's your favourite 
vegetable? 
 

Do you like smoked 
salmon? 
 

Have you ever been in 
debt? 
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Upper-intermediate and advanced students 
 

Have you ever stayed at 
a chalet? 

Do you usually plan your 
itinerary in detail? 

What's your favourite 
film genre? 

Do you consider yourself 
a conscientious 
person? 

Is there a strict 
hierarchy of power in 
your company? 

Have you ever 
thumbed a lift? 

Have you been to the 
Mediterranean? 

How much do you 
weigh? 

On a plane, do you 
prefer an aisle seat or a 
window seat? 

Do you have a 
mortgage? 

What are the most 
important qualities of a 
successful 
entrepreneur 

Do you prefer the yolk 
or the white of an egg? 

Do you have a rigorous 
fitness regime? 

Would you ever visit a 
psychic to learn about 
your future? 

Do you know how to 
play draughts? 

Are you an heir to your 
parents' fortune? 

Does your country ever 
suffer from long periods 
of drought? 

What's the best thing to 
do when you have 
diarrhoea? 

Did you learn how to 
play the xylophone at 
school? 

What are some of your 
city's most infamous 
locations? 

Do you feel anxious 
about the future? 

Are you keen on lamb? Have you ever stayed at 
a hotel suite? 

Do you think gourmet 
cuisine is worth its 
price? 
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